
News Release – Pickard / Bamber Intersection Construction 

 
Effective Monday April 8th, construction will begin on the Pickard Road / Bamber Road 

Intersection. Bamber Road is to be widened for a center left turn lane at Pickard Road.  

Bamber Road will be closed to thru traffic and detoured.  Pickard Road will be reduced to 

1-lane for curb and sidewalk ramp upgrades. 

Bamber Detour: 

Pickard Road west to Lincoln Road, Lincoln Road north to River Road, River Road east 

to Bamber Road. 

 

The project is to be complete and open to traffic by 05/24/2024. 
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